
The Fukuoka Japan-British Society 
1-3-6 Hakata Ekimae, Hakata-ku, Fukuoka 812-0011  Tel: 092-476-2155 Fax: 092-476-2634  

Email: fjbs.tomoike@dolphin.ocn.ne.jp 

 
 

The Fukuoka Japan-British Society’s General Meeting,  

Speech and welcome Reception  

for Ambassador Warren 
 

Date : Monday, 18th May 2009 
Place: Hotel New Otani Hakata , 4F 

                       1-1-2 Watanabedori, Chuo-ku, Fukuoka Tel: 092-714-1111 

 

 Time Schedule 
 

General Meeting : 18:00- 
 

  Speech : 18:30 -   
Subject ： Today’s UK 

   (Speech will be held in Japanese) 

 
Welcome Reception : 19:30-   

 
David Warren took up the post of British Ambassador to Japan in July 2008 in succession to Sir 

Graham Fry. This is the first time to come to Fukuoka as the Ambassador. On this significant 

occasion, the FJBS will be holding a welcome reception. If you wish to attend, please register your 

full name and tel. number with FJBS Secretariat by fax or e-mail 

(fjbs.tomoike@dolphin.ocn.ne.jp) . 

   

●Charge of this reception ：Free/ FJBS UK Member   ¥2,000 / Non-Member(UK People) 

                        ¥4,000/FJBS Japanese Member ¥5000/FJBS Japanese Non- Member 

Free of charge for high school students and under. 

 

Fax To 092-476-2634  The Fukuoka Japan-British Society  --------------------------------- 
I/We shall attend the □ G.M  □ Speech  □ Welcome reception with    guests. 

（Please tick or circle the events above you will attend） 

Name:                                        Phone:             

Guest Name                   Phone                       

Guest Name                   Phone             


